## Westmoreland Conservation Commission September 3, 2020 meeting

Meeting called to order at 8:30 am

Present: Marshall Patmos, Jeanette Hubert, April Ferguson

Minutes of the August 6 meeting were approved as submitted

Given the restricted amount of space for meetings (exacerbated by the current Covid protocols) it would be a good idea for the town to consider expanding/adding more office space, perhaps as part of the new fire station.

Discussion of the Cheshire Rail Trail restoration committee. Dan Shelley has been approached and seems to be interested in participating. Marshall will follow up.

There was continued discussion of the need to have additional members on the commission. A couple people were suggested that will be asked by members if they are interested.

Reviewing and organizing commission documents and maps continue on the to do list in addition to landowner contact information concerning conservation easements.

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday October 1 at 8:30am at the town hall.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:10 am

Submitted by Marshall Patmos